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Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
 finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

96
Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

Extra Dry
Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

Carpenè Malvolti
Prosecco Superiore DOCG
 Extra dry.
Family owned since 1868.
Pear notes with a creamy
finish.
Excellent apéritif. 
Everyday celebrations.
Pairs with lighter dishes,
cheeses and desserts. 

July 2020 July 2020

96

96
Extra Dry July 2020


